
Bart Hansen 

 reported via email 

2 months ago (Thu, 17 Aug 2023 at 4:01 PM) 

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

 

From: Comcast <bart11275@comcast.net> 

Date: August 16, 2023 at 4:26:00 PM PDT 

To: pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

Subject: PDC - Hansen, Bartholomew: Alleged violation of RCW 42.17A.405 for accepting an 

over the limit contribution (AUG'23, EY'23) 

 

 

Erick, 

 

Thank you for reaching out. We wrote the check and it never was mailed. Since then we have 

corrected the concern and our reporting will reflect that. The check has been mailed to the 

Vancouver Firefighters.  

 

 C4 Report#110163828 

 

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions. Could you also let me know that you 

have received this email? (360)921-5592 

 

Thanks again, 

Bart Hansen 

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13067177547

